
 

 

 
 
 
 From Mehal’s 

parent, Vasuki 

Subbaramu   

June 13th, 2019 

        Dear Elizabeth and Dennis, 

 

As you know Mehal is stepping into a new phase of her life. Both 

of you have played a major influence on her and we are very 

fortunate and blessed that you were her mentors and teachers 

for that past 6 years. 

 

We knew she was an able kid, but your mentoring and tough 

love has helped her blossom into a bright, independent, 

analytically thinking woman. In other words, she went from a 

Statically Thinking Lady to a Dynamic Thinking Lady. Storming 

Robots has helped her develop computational and engineering 

skills along with inculcating value of mentorship and teamwork.  

 

Thank you for being amazing mentors, teachers, friends, helping 

her along the way, being tough when needed, nudging her to 

do good things, and nurturing her interest in computer science 

and engineering.  We as parents are blessed with a bright child 

like her, and credit goes to you for polishing her abilities and 

pushing her to do well to the best of her abilities.  

 

Once again, Thank You for all you have done. 

- Sowmya and Vasuki  


